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Members 
Name Representing Present Absent 
Eric Bosler Faculty (Photography) X  
Brook Foley Faculty (Counseling) X  
Toni Gifford Faculty (Nursing) X  
Guy Hanna Classified (LLS&R) 

Cheryl O’Donnell  Faculty (Business, CSS) X  
Dan Petersen Faculty (English) X  
Brian Sharp Faculty (Business) X  
 
Guests 
Name Representing Present Absent 
Daniel Lopez Faculty (Communication Studies) X  
Michelle Peters Management (DSP&S) X  
 
CALL TO ORDER: 
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 The group talked about how rubrics are at the “end of the game” of the process. We 
need to determine the process first. 

 Review of rubrics uncovered how some of the CCs have more than one element with the 
its definition (example: Personal Growth speaks to 3 distinct skills.) This could be 
difficult to assess with just one assignment. 

 How the courses align with the CCs (review of mapping is needed) 
 Which courses are actually included in our catalog as GE courses.  

 
The final activity of the meeting was the distribution of copies of the GE courses for local 
degrees. These copies were taken from the catalog. Members were asked to review the 
categories and try and align their assigned CC with the appropriate GE category and the classes 
within that category. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: The meeting concluded at 5:00 p.m. 
 
NEXT MEETING(S): February 25, 2019 
 


